January 23, 2009

Mr. Richard Ridings, P.E.
¢/o Laura Harris

HNTB

14 Galloping Road
Round Rock, Texas 78681

RE: Reconstruction of County Road 175, Segment ZA
Roadway and Drainage Improvements
Williamson County, Texas
Letter of Recommendation for Contract Award

Dear Mr. Ridings,

Bids for the above referenced project were opened at 2:00 p.m., Wednesday, January 21,
2009. The County received fifteen (15) bids for this work; the bid results are shown on
the attached bid tabulation.

After verifying the numeric extension of the bids received and reviewing the contractor’s
references, we have formulated a recommendation.

QOur recommmendation is that the Commissioners’ Court should award a construction
contract to RGM Constructors, LP. in the amount of $1,854,291.16. The specified
contract time to perform the work is 180 calendar days.

Please let us know how we may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Timothy E. Haynie, P.E., R.P.L.S.
Professional Engineer (Civil) License No. 36982
Haynie Consulting, Inc.

Z32009-cer\Letters\01-23-09 r CR 173 rec ietter.dac

1010 Provident Lane » Round Rock, TX 78664 = Phone: (512) 837-2446 » Fax: (512) 837-9463



